
Decision on the proposal to create Additional Resource Provision for
Autism at Nightingale Primary School and Simon Marks Jewish Primary
School from the end of 2023

The proposal to establish Additional Resource Provision (ARP) for pupils with Autism, of 12
to 24 places at Nightingale Primary School, and of 12 places at Simon Marks Jewish
Primary School, was agreed by Hackney Council on 20 January 2023.

The proposal forms part of the SEND strategy to provide additional high-quality SEND
provision in Hackney. The proposed new Additional Resource Provision will open by
the end of 2023.
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